WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT

January 12, 2020

		TODAY	NEXT WEEK		
GREETERS	8:15	Mary & Natalie M	Jill Thorburn		
	11:00	Karen Flanagan	Donna Collins		
ACOLYTES	8:15	Volunteer Needed	Volunteer Needed		
	11:00	Arleen Taninecz	Madelyn & Hannah D		
LAY READERS 8:15		Bob Gallagher	Bob David		
	11:00	Teresa Crisafulli	Susan Pleasants		
COUNTERS		Ruth Kidd	Vedi Ellis		
		Terry Sullivan	Janet Geer		
TILLA WEFELLA PWPNITA					

	<u> </u>				
THIS WEEK'S EVENTS					
Today	9:15 a.m. Traditional Coffee & Doughnuts (FH)				
•	9:30 a.m. Contemporary Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR)				
	9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All Ages (All Classrooms)				
	9:45 a.m. Upper Room Sunday School (304)				
	10:45 a.m. Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR)				
	11:00 a.m. Women of Faith Sunday School (413)				
	12:00 p.m. Youth Group (FH, 112)				
	2:00 p.m. UMW Meeting (413)				
	7:00 p.m. UMM Meeting (413)				
Monday	10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Library)				
-	7:00 p.m. Board of Missions (411)				
	7:00 p.m. Missions Meeting (Library)				
Tuesday	3:00 p.m. Emmaus Meeting (Library)				
•	6:30 p.m. Stephen Ministry Training (413)				
Wednesday	9:00 a.m. Prayers & Squares (MPR)				
•	5:00 p.m. District Supervisor Meeting (413)				
	6:30 p.m. Study Potluck (FH)				
	7:00 p.m. Misreading Scripture Study (FH)				
	7:00 p.m. Disciples II Study (411)				
	7:00 p.m. District Supervisory Committee (413)				
Thursday	9:00 a.m. Prayer Group (411)				
-	9:30 a.m. Pastor's Bible Study (413)				
	5:30 p.m. Catherine Stanley Bell Choir (202, 203)				
	6:30 p.m. Chancel Choir (Sanctuary)				
	6:30 p.m. SPRC Meeting (411)				
	7:00 p.m. Praise Team (MPR)				
	7:00 p.m. Women Encouraged Circle (413)				
Friday	3:30 p.m. Micah Ministries (Shiloh Baptist Church)				
Saturday	9:30 a.m. Stephen Ministries Meeting (411)				

STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR LAST SUNDAY

Attendance:	(8:15)	(9:45)	(11:00)
	76	99	70

Sunday School: 61

WEBSITE UPDATE COMING IN JANUARY

The church website is going to be changing. The website may be unavailable for up to two days during this time. You can access our E-giving link anytime directly at https://www.elexiogiving.com/App/Giving/ncs-2161. If you have any questions, please contact Michelle in the Church Office at 786-6162.

Sunday Services: 8:15 & 11:00 a.m. (Traditional) 9:45 a.m. (Contemporary)



7310-A Old Plank Road Fredericksburg, VA 22407 540.786.6162

James G. O'Quinn, DMin Senior Pastor www.**tabumc**.org

DECEMBER TREASURER'S REPORT

Budget Donations	\$ 58,107.56
Budget Expenses	36,244.29
Budget Balance for December	21,863.27
Budget Balance to date	17,437.88
Staff Gift Donations	1,645.00
Christmas Offering	2,690.00
YMAM Donations	950.00
Building Fund Donations for December	2,325.00
Second Mile Giving – Library Fund	1,850.00
Building Fund Loan Balance as of January	80,912.98

Thank you for your donations in December. Tabernacle's budget has a great start for 2020.

MP KIDS – JANUARY MISSION CANCELLED

Our January MPKids mission scheduled for today has been cancelled. The next mission is February 9th from 1:00 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. in Room 402. MP Kids is open to children from kindergarten through 5th grade. We can always use more secret agents! For more information, contact Amy Reardon at amyreardon119@gmail.com.

UMW MEETING TODAY

United Methodist Women will meet today in room 413 at 2:00 p.m. Our program is "Raise Your Light: Taking the Unexpected Path," and we will discuss how the power of God reveals opportunities for us to take new unexpected paths toward faith, hope and love in action in the new year. We will take up an offering for the Legacy Fund ensuring mission giving in the future to help women, children and youth throughout the country and the world. All ladies are invited! If you have any questions, contact Sherri Stadtler at 540-623-6280 or dinrook@yahoo.com.

UMM MEETING - TONIGHT

The men will meet tonight in Room 413 at 7:00 p.m. Robert Newhouse will be presiding. We will be discussing the Mystery Man of the Month, "Hosea". There will be a short business meeting to get an update on our sponsorships of Boy Scout Troop 847, Westview Children's Summer Camp, Voices of the Martyrs, International Child in the Philippines and Alexis in Thailand (YWAM). **All men of the church and community are welcome.**

WARMTH TREE FOR MICAH - ENDS TOMORROW

The UMW sponsored Warmth Tree to collect items for the homeless this winter will be in the MPR through January 13th. Place your donations on or under the tree. For more information, please contact Vedi Ellis at 540-785-7136. Thank you for your generosity with this community project.

CHILDREN'S NEWS

- Every Sunday ALL SERVICES Nursery for newborns and toddlers is downstairs in Rooms 415 and 416
- 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m.--Sunday School for all ages

TUMC YOUTH

ANY youth in grades 6-12 are welcome to join. Contact Melissa Keylor at needingserenity@gmail.com.

Jr./Sr. High Youth Calendar

Today Painting with a Twist from Noon until to 2:30 p.m.

Jan 19 Packing Micah lunches with the Higgins family from 11:00 a.m. until Noon

Jan 26 Stacey will be leading the Youth in a service project with sole from Noon until 2:00 p.m.

SAVE THE DATE

BOOK STUDY - STARTS WEDNESDAY

A four week book study starts on January 15th through February 5th in the Fellowship Hall. There will be a potluck dinner before the study at 6:30 p.m., and the study will begin at 7:00 p.m. The book is *Misreading Scripture With Western Eyes* by E. Randolph Richards. The study will be taught by Matt Kapus. Contact Susan Pleasants for a book.

"WOMEN ENCOURAGED" GROUP - THURSDAY

Women Encouraged is a group of women who come together in faith and friendship to grow in our relationships with Jesus Christ, each other and to do small things and sometimes big things with great love. If you are a lady of the church, you are invited to join us! Our next meeting is Thursday January 16th at 7:00 p.m. in room 413. Contact Sherri Stadtler at 540-623-6280 or <a href="mailto:dipriority.com/dipri

JANUARY MICAH MEAL - FRIDAY

Our January Micah Meal is this Friday, January 17th. Signup sheets are in the MPR and outside the Fellowship Hall. The menu is Pasta with Meatballs and Meat Sauce, Tossed Salad, Garlic Bread, and Dessert consisting of Cookies, Brownies, and Cupcakes. Thank you for your continuing support of this vital ministry in our community. Your help is very much appreciated.

2020 UMW BOOK CLUB-DINNER AND DISCUSSION

The UMW have a national reading program whose purpose is to grow a person's perspective on issues that touch our faith. Tabernacle UMW hosts a monthly book club during an evening of dinner, using books from this program. The book for our Friday, January 24th gathering is *Glory Happening* by Kaitlin B. Curtice. You don't need to be part of the UMW to join! Just come with a love of reading, food, and discussing. Dinner starts at 6:30 p.m. RSVP is requested so we know how many plates at the table to set! Contact Sherri Stadtler at 540-623-6280 or djnrook@yahoo.com for details and the full year's list of meetings and books!

CROSSBEARERS - JANUARY 28TH

The 4th Tuesday of each month, people from Tabernacle and Peace UMC go to Woodmont Nursing Facility from 10:00 a.m. until 10:45 a.m. to visit, have fellowship, sing hymns and have a short devotion.

LUNCH BUNCH – JANUARY 29TH

Join us in the Fellowship Hall on Wednesday, January 29th at Noon. We meet the last Wednesday of each month to share a meal and some fellowship. Bring a dish to share. If you plan on bringing a dessert, please contact Joe or Betty Greene at 540-786-2674. Drinks are provided. All are welcome!

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING - DONATIONS NEEDED

The Youth Group is hosting the annual Souper Bowl of Caring on February 2nd. We invite you to come to the Fellowship Hall at Noon for fellowship and a hot bowl of soup, provided by the UMW. We ask you to please bring a food donation for SECA. Last year, we set a new record by collecting 1,658 pounds of food. Our goal for this year is to beat that by collecting a ton of food, (2,000 pounds!). We will have collection spots in the Fellowship Hall and the MPR between now and February 2nd. The donations of canned food (or bottled water) are especially welcome for the new CAN-struction model the Youth will have on display during the lunch. You can also make donations to SECA any day between now and Souper Bowl Sunday. Envelopes are in the Sanctuary and the MPR. Please notate "SECA" in the memo line of your check. Thank you so much for your donations and time!

UPDATES AND OTHER NEWS

THANK YOU TABERNACLE!

The staff here at Tabernacle would like to thank everyone for their generous gifts at Christmas. We appreciate the support we receive, and we look forward to serving you and Tabernacle in 2020.

LAY READERS NEEDED

Lay Reader volunteers are needed for both Traditional Services in 2020. Please see or contact Donna Jones at fdesigns2000@icloud.com or 540-207-5348.



Information for SPOTLIGHT is due by 1:00 p.m. Wednesday to Mary at secretary@tabumc.org